
 
 

Monday 3rd February 

Smarties Fundraiser 

  

Dear parents, 

Your child will have been given a tube of smarties to take home today. (Those with allergies 

have been given an alternative) Please follow the instructions below to help raise money for 

PTA funds. All money raised will be going towards enhancing the school playground.  

 

We've given you these Smarties to eat 

But the empty tube you must keep 

20p pieces are what you must find 

Ask friends and family, they won't mind 

Fill up your tube, right to the top 

Return in three weeks and we'll collect the lot! 
 

Please return all Smarties tubes to the box in the school office, by ​Friday 28th Feb.  

If you fill up a tube with 20ps and would like another one to fill, please ask at the school 

office.  

 

Thank you for your support 

St Bernard’s PTA 

 


